
The university has designated the first and fourth Saturdays of April and the fourth Saturday of October 
and the second Saturday of November as the official make up days for classes cancelled due to inclement 
weather. This policy shall apply only if the days missed due to inclement weather will prevent classes 
from meeting the University System’s minimum contact hour requirements.  Faculty members have 
several ways to make up missed instructional time: 1) Hold class on the official university makeup day; 2) 
Hold class at another time acceptable to the class; 3) Hold class electronically using MyClasses. 

 
Faculty should make clear which option they will utilize by providing students with notice in 
writing.  Students should look for postings regarding how instructional time will be made up and/or how 
missed classes will be accommodated. 
 


